
Alan Mills is the Executive Director of the Uptown People's Law Center, where he represents

prisoners throughout the state prison system. Alan began working at UPLC in 1979 as a law

student volunteer, and has worked there in one capacity or another ever since. He made his first

visit to an Illinois prison in 1982, and has been visiting prisoners ever since.  UPLC currently has

six class action cases against the ILlinois Department of Corrections, including cases about

medical care, mental health care, and the excessive use of solitary. Of particular relevance to our

discussion this evening is a case he recently concluded challenging the way that the Illinois

Department of Corrections and the PRisoner Review Board handled parole revocations.


